STUDENT BURSARIES 2003

At the February Meeting, the first for 2003, the Club presented two Bursaries to two former students from Balmoral State High School. Both students graduated from Year 12 last year and are now enrolled at tertiary institutions.

Angela Bayly is enrolled at the Southbank Institute of TAFE in a Diploma of Applied Science specialising in anaesthetics. Angela hopes to graduate as an Anaesthetic Technician in two years and then use this qualification to gain credits towards continuing her education and obtaining a Nursing Degree. She ultimately wants to specialise in Midwifery.

Diana Secuya is enrolled at the Queensland Institute of Technology and will study for her Bachelor of Social Science at the Carseldine Campus. This three year degree will provide Diana with the skills to work in the community or welfare areas or become a counsellor.

The bursaries, valued at $500, are awarded to two students annually as encouragement awards and to assist them financially with their tertiary education.

Congratulations to both students and good luck with your studies.
